March 24, 2006
Mr. Jerome Ade

P.O. Box 403

Portland, ME 04113

RE:
Roundhouse Expansion, 125 Presumpscot Street


ID #2005-0088, CBL #425-A-002

Dear Mr. Ade:

The Portland Planning Authority has received revised plans for the 125 Presumpscot Street Project.
Due to the number of changes to the site plan, a formal application for an ‘amendment’ to your approved plan is needed.  Enclosed is a copy of the application form. 

At first glance at the plan submitted, the following items will be reviewed and more information may be beneficial:

1.
Revised changes in the vicinity to the daycare affect the following site plan standards:



a.  Total parking spaces,



b.  Impervious surface,



c.  Vehicle circulation,


d.  Loss of 4 handicap spaces.

2.
Also, please include the changes to the curbing and utilities in this submittal.  These were discussed at the pre-construction meeting, but the City never received an update on these changes.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Jay Reynolds 

Development Review Coordinator

cc: 
Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director


Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager    
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